July 13, 2020

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors
105 East Anapamu Street
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

RE: Consideration of Amendments to Cannabis Cultivation Regulations
Chair Hart and Members of the Board of Supervisors,

As a follow-up to the June 8, 2020 letter from the City addressed to the Board of Supervisors, the City
wishes to continue to go on record with its position related to the excessive concentration of cannabis
grows west of City limits. The City’s position related to permitting of cannabis cultivation operations has
remained consistent for some time. In particular, the odor impacts associated with these grows go
beyond what is considered to be acceptable to the City. Please consider the City’s position on this
matter as it has been expressed consistently throughout process and as previously conveyed by Buellton
City Council resolution. The City of Buellton appreciates the consideration of the Board of Supervisors
during the discussion and deliberation of changes to the County’s cannabis cultivation regulations.

Respectfully submitted,

i L =
~ a
et - W//

Andrea Keefer, Planning Director

107 W, Highway 246« P.O. Box 1819 « Suellton, CA 9342 5.683.7474 « www.cityoibusllton.com



